Chartered Trading
Standards Institute

CTSI Professional Competency Framework - Results Date

Now that we have come to the end of the written examination’s week and with practical and oral
examinations fast approaching, we have had an influx of emails regarding when the examination
results will go to the candidates.

As per our timeframes, the exam papers will be sent to the examiners and then the moderators.
Once we have had these back and logged the data into our system, the papers will then go to the
Quialifications and Awards Board (QAB) for ratification at the December board.

The ratification board will take place in December and then examination results will be emailed only,
to delegates by the 14 December 2020.

Award Certificates will be sent out February 2021.
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